Dear Child Poverty Lead Officer
The Citizens Advice Adding Up Campaign is helping families across England and Wales by encouraging schools and education authorities to promote cost-cutting policies on school uniforms, trips, kit and other items. 

The campaign also lobbies local authorities to provide school clothing grants for less well off families to ensure children are able to participate fully at the school of their choice.

At a time when local authorities are, understandably, scrutinising budget responsibilities, the Adding Up campaign is urging local authorities not to cut these grants which would fall disproportionally on those who are already vulnerable.

Citizens Advice has produced a set of Top Tips – practical, budget-conscious steps for schools to follow to help families struggling with the cost of their children’s education.  I would urge you to promote them within schools in this local authority area. These can be found at:
· www.citizensadvice.org.uk/pdf_adding_up_top_tips.pdf 
To find out more about the Adding Up campaign and to explain what you are doing in the area of school costs please go to:

· www.citizensadvice.org.uk/addingupcampaign
Yours sincerely

